
DEI Public comment

Wallace Maguire <wallacemmaguire@gmail.com>
Wed 7/10/2024 3:38 PM
To:​Shafer, Chelsea <CShafer@elsegundo.org>​

Hello,

I would like to make a public comment regarding DEI member Lewis Hill. I feel his anti-LGBTQ+
sentiments run in direct opposition to the core values of the DEI. Furthermore, as an LGBTQ+ El Segundo
resident, this sort of behavior makes me feel incredibly unsafe.

Thank you, Wallace Maguire
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